
From: Faculty in UGA social work <SSWFACULTY@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> On Behalf Of 
Anna Scheyett 
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 10:44 AM 
To: SSWFACULTY@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU 
Subject: New Resource: Instructional design support for Social Work faculty 
Importance: High 
 
Laura Crawley from the Gwinnett campus contacted me and, since CTL may well be swamped 
with requests for help in getting courses online, has offered Gwinnett’s assistant director Ben 
Hall, as a support to all the faculty at the SSW, whether you teach in Gwinnett or not. Ben has a 
degree in learning design, and is offering online appointments. 
 
Please see his message below, 
Stay safe all, 
Anna 
 
 
 
Dear Social Work Faculty, 
 
My name is Ben Hall, and I’m here to help you with transitioning your face-to-face 
instruction to online. For the past nine years, I’ve worked with students and faculty in 
the Gwinnett Campus MSW program, and I hold an EdS degree in Learning, Design, 
and Technology. As an instructional designer and developer, my role is to assist you, the 
subject matter expert, with the task of creating online course materials that will meet 
your students’ learning needs. 
 
I can help with moving content online, choosing the right tools online, and trying out 
technology that may be new to you. I can also sit in on an on-line class to provide 
support. You can schedule a 30-minute appointment with me here:  
 
https://go.oncehub.com/Benhall 
 
I look forward to working with you! 
 
All best, 
Ben 
 
Ben Hall 
Assistant Director of the Gwinnett Campus 
University of Georgia 
bhall84@uga.edu 
gwinnett.uga.edu 
phone: 678-985-6802 
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